
 

 

REGULAR AND SPECIAL EDUCATION STUDENT TRANSPORTATION  
IN DISTRICT 

BID SPECIFICATIONS – Bid #2020-2 
ADDENDUM #2 

 

The questions/comments outlined below were received on February 27, 2020.  The answers are shown 

below in italics.   

 
1. Per the Illinois Freedom of Information Act ( 5 ILCS 140), we would like to request the 2018-2019 Student 

Transportation Services billing including summer school. 
Four months of billing with supporting data are available at https://www.d131.org/business-office/bidding/ 
 

2. Can you provide the specific fleet breakdown?   
Fleet information is available on the Bid #2020-2 Transportation Data document on the district website at 

https://www.d131.org/business-office/bidding/ 

 

3. Could you provide the current and prior year rate sheets (2019/2020 and 2018/2019)? 
Current rate information is available on the Bid #2020-2 Pricing/Contracts document on the district website 

at https://www.d131.org/business-office/bidding/ 

 

4. What was the total spend with the district for the 2018-2019 school year for both 
SPED and regular education? 
The total spend with the district for the 2018-19 school year was $10,950,765.65.  It is worth noting that the 

current contract does not include the same specifications as the proposed contract for the 2020-2023 school 

years. 

 

5. Who is your current transportation provider? 
Durham School Services and First Student, Inc. currently service the district. 

 
6. Does your current school bus transportation provider have union employees? 

Yes. 

 

 

Please note that Appendix F – Addenda Acknowledgement has been added to the district’s website at 
https://www.d131.org/business-office/bidding/ 
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